
Memorandum 

February 10, 2022 

To: Council Secretary Nyasha Smith 

From: Councilmember Brianne K. Nadeau, Ward 1 

Re: Political Designee – Jaqueline Castaneda 

Dear Secretary Smith, 

With this memo I am notifying you that I have designated Jaqueline Castaneda as my 1 staff person who 
will have some fundraising responsibilities on my campaign for re-election. She will be compensated for 
these duties from campaign funds.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Brianne K. Nadeau 

 


